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TAKE NOTE  

December 14, 2017 

St. George and the Dragon  
Monday, December 18 
The annual production of “St. George and the 
Dragon,” by the 7th grade will be performed at 

11:00 am (JK-3)  and at 3:15 pm (4-8) in the Theatre. All 
families and friends are invited to either performance. 

 

January Lunch Forms were 

attached to last week’s Take 

Note. Orders are due by  

December 18. 

All School Holiday Program - Tuesday, December 19 
 

Program begins at 10:30 am in the Athletic Center.  
The program features songs performed by all JK-8 students. 

Parents, grandparents, and friends are welcome  
and encouraged to attend. 

Students will be dismissed at the conclusion of the program 
(approximately 11:45). 

Ski season is coming! 
 

Forms were due last Friday. Please contact Mrs. Fleming ASAP if you wish to participate. 
 

First Meeting: Friday, January 5 - 11:00 am dismissal (Extra Early) 
 

Please note: If skiing has to be canceled due to lack of snow or any other reason, 
Ski Fridays become regular school Fridays with a 3:00 dismissal (1-8). 

If you love MYTHOLOGY, sign up to take the  

National Mythology Exam on Wednesday, February 28th  

This year's theme is Ancient Beginnings 

The test is open to students in grades 3-8 

(Grades 3-4 take ONLY one section, on basic Greek & Roman myth) 

Sign up with Mrs. Lovelette by Friday, January 5th 



Held at Wakefield School 



AVAILABLE: 8th Grader Lewis Ince available for babysitting and odd jobs over the holiday break.  Please text or call Lewis at   

540-878-0540. 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

SEEKING: Hill Alumni that are looking for community service hours, the Drama Department can use you. Please contact 

eghosig@thehillschool.org . 

Coming up at Hill: 

 

Mon. Dec. 18  Grade 7 - St. George and the Dragon Performances at 11:00 am and 3 :15 pm 
 

Tue., Dec. 19  Holiday Program at 10:30 am. Students are dismissed for the two week vacation after the program. 
 

Wed. Jan. 3  School re-opens. 

MOC Beagles are sponsoring  

A  FALCONRY DEMONSTRATION  

SUNDAY, DEC 17 AT 1 PM  

LOCATION: THE HILL SCHOOL, 

DORNIN SCIENCE CENTER 

Dress for being outdoors and walking. 

RSVP to  

smccaskey@thehillschool.org  

if you are interested in attending. 


